
Cemetery Trustees 

Town of Dublin 

 

Meeting Minutes 

November 18, 2020 

 

In attendance were Loring Catlin, Brian Barden and Kiki Sangermano. 

 

Loring made a motion that the trustees request that the Trustees of the Trust Funds send $4,500 to the 
Town of Dublin to be added to the General fund. 

Brian seconded the motion. 

The vote was unanimous. 

Kiki will send the form for the transfer to Kate. 

Kiki gave out copies of the cemetery map to each trustee and to Hank. 

Respectfully submitted 

 

Kiki Sangermano 


